
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
APPNA Membership in the leadership of chapter presidents and support from 
APPNA executive committees, arranged nationwide National Health Care Day 2018 
on Saturday, October 13, 2018. 
 
Free Flu shots, screenings, biometrics, blood drive, physician consultations were 
provided nationwide around 30 locations serving and giving back to the 
communities. 
 
Year after year this is one of the most well respected project by all APPNA 
presidents, executive committees, local and regional APPNA leadership nationwide. 
 
APPNA has a key role letting our communities know that Pakistani American 
Physicians are part of these communities and who believe in serving them just like 
any other welfare organization. 
 
APPNA has a lot of ambitious agenda every year and NHCD is one of those areas 
where we can take pride to be good citizens. 
 
Ehtsham Haq, MD 
Chair NHCD 2018 


